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March 

Thurs 6th – World Book Day (info shared previously)  

Tue 18th & Wed 19th – Reception & Year 6 Parents  

                        Evenings & Book Look for everyone  

Fri 21st – Own Clothes day for chocolate donation  

Thurs 27th – Fri 28th – Year 4 to London  

Fri 28th – 9am Reception Mother’s Day Cream Tea   

                NO CELEBRATION ASSEMBLIES today  

April  

Tue 1st – Reports home for Years 1 to 5  

Wed 2nd – PTA Easter Bingo!  

Fri 4th – Break up for Easter Holidays  

              PTA Tuck Shops after school  

Wed 23rd – Back to school for Summer Term 1 

Residentials 2025 

Year 2 to Tattenhall Tue 1st – Wed 2nd July 2025 

Year 6 to Min-y-Don – Mon 7th – Fri 11th July 2025  

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 

Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what 

their children are learning about and doing in school. 

So, this week, please ask: 
 

Caterpillars: Ask me to sing baby shark   

Butterflies: What did the aliens do?  

Reception: Mr Wolf's Pancakes 

1M:  Our night sounds poem 

1/2T: What does 'germination' mean? 

2U: Money (pounds and pence)  

3S: How we strengthened our bridges  

3/4T: Windrush  

4I: Truss bridges 

5McC: Papa's Letter in Cogheart  

5/6S: Antarctica   

6T: The risks of gambling 

 

WHAT A WEEK!  
 

Huge thanks to Mrs McCartney for once again organising and 

leading the annual trip with the choir to Young Voices at the AO 

Arena in Manchester! A great time was had by all the children and 

staff who attended. What a great opportunity for personal 

development to sing with 8,000 other children, in front of an 

audience of 8,000 adults! Thanks to the other adults who attended 

as well.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have also enjoyed hosting the Fire Brigade this week, who 

came to teach Year 5 how to ‘Escape to Safety’ in the event of a 

fire. Caterpillars and Butterflies were also very excited to see the 

visitors in their big fire engine!   


